
Number 135  3rd December 2021 

1 

NEWSLETTER 

School Road, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berkshire, SL5 7AD 

Tel 01344 622962   Fax 01344 873763 

Mrs Guy will also be leaving at the end of 

this term. Mrs Guy has taught across many 

year groups at St Michael’s and she will be 

missed. We wish her every success in her 

new post. 

Miss Pinder-White has played such an    

influential role in preparing our Robins for 

transition to Year 1. Her kind and caring  

approach to the children in her care and her           

colleagues is valued and appreciated by the 

staff team and parents. Miss Pinder-White 

will be assuming an exciting new           

challenge in hospitality. We wish her every 

success in her new venture. 

 

Welcome 

Mrs Julia Tiley will be joining the school in 

January, as the class  teacher for year 2. 

Mrs Tiley comes with a wealth of             

experience and will be an asset to the 

teaching team at St Michael’s. Mrs Tiley will 

be spending some time with her future 

class at the end of this term. I know you will 

all give her a very warm welcome in       

January.  

 

The Christmas festivities have only just   

begun! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and thank you 

once more for joining us today. 

 

Warmest wishes 

 

L Anderton 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

Thank you. It meant so much to us all in school 

to finally come together as a community, to 

commence Christmas celebrations at St 

Michael’s. The children have been preparing 

their decorations with such care and pride    

during the lead up to Tree Trimming. This was 

a very special day and I know their ornaments 

will be treasured, and given pride of place, for 

many years to come. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Hayman,                

Mrs Gleadow and the team for braving the cold 

wind to serve hot drinks and ensure all our   

children were rewarded for their singing with a 

gingerbread man. Thank you also, to everyone 

for helping with clear up, and a special thank 

you to those parents who managed to move 

the trees inside, whilst keeping the decorations 

in place and intact!  

 

Raffle 

I am pleased to announce the winner of the 

wine raffle is Lisa Goodall Clark. Well done- 

your prize is ready for collection from           

Mrs Fernandes in the office. 

 

Goodbyes  

At the end of this term, sadly, we must say 

goodbye and extend our very best wishes to 

members of staff who are leaving St Michael’s. 

As you may be aware, Mrs Field and her     

husband are expecting their first child around 

Christmas time. Sadly, too late for the baby to 

have a starring role our Nativity play! Sparrow 

Class and the staff team are all very excited, 

and are looking forward to meeting the baby in 

the new year.  
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Reception 

  
AWARDS 

 

The following children were 

awarded a  

certificate for being  
 

Year 6  Anya & Sammie 

Year 5  Dylan & Louis 

Year 4   Amber & Aya 

Year 3   Whole Class 

Year 2  Lilian & Alexander 

Year 1  Olivia & Gabriel 

Reception  Alara & Charlie 

 

 

 Housepoint Awards 

Winning House  RED 
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TREE TRIMMING DECORATIONS 

Year 1 

Year 3 

Year 5 

Year 2 

Reception 

Year 4 

Year 6 
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Important Dates  

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 7th December Year 2 Christmas Play 

Thursday 9th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 9th December Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 9th December Community Carol Singing in the Playground 

Tuesday 14th December Reception & Year 1 Christmas Play 

Thursday 16th December Christmas Assembly—St Michael’s Church 

Friday 17th December Term ends 2pm 

Christmas Holiday—Monday 20th December to Monday 3rd January  

JANUARY 

Tuesday 4th January INSET DAY 

Wednesday 5th January Children return to school 

Added as new or updated 
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PTA NEWS 


